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CHRISTMAS TRUG

MPER RAFFLE
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Once again BPSCA are holding the Christmas “Trug Hamper’ raffle
to raise funds for our school.

All we ask is that each pupil contributes one Christmas themed item towards their class hamper
— a 40L personalised ‘trug’. (The class with the best trug will win £50.)

Your contribution can be as big or small as you want, and don't worry, if you're struggling for
inspiration on what to give, here are a few ideas: chocolates, wine, mulled wine, biscuits, savoury

snacks, mince pies, Christmas puddings and cakes, wrapping paper, crackers or even decorations.
All items must be packaged and unfortunately, we are unable to accept any
homemade cakes or bakes this year.

There is also an extra trug for Crawley Open House, a local charity that does important work for
people in need, this year more than any. The trug will be outside the school office for any
donations, such as biscuits, chocolate, cakes, or snacks (no alcohol please).

Contributions will be collected in class between
Monday 22 November and Thursday 09 December.

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 10 December and the winners will be notified by the school office
who will also make arrangements for collection.

This year we are also lucky enough to be offering an amazing additional prize in our raffle, an
Xbox Series S 512GB.
This was very kindly donated by Climachill and will help us raise extra funds for the school.

Feeling lucky?

If you fancy your chances of winning a massive Christmas hamper or an Xbox Series S 512GB you
can buy the tickets, that will be coming home via your child’s book bag, from Friday 19 November.

Tickets are £1 each.

Thank you, Billingshurst Primary School Community Association (BPSCA).

6\\\'\“95')(,’b

’bary sc®

nwww.facebook.com/BPSCA ,@bpsca_ 9 bpsca@billingshurstprimary.org.uk



